
From: Namrata Gupta namrata@broadinstitute.org
Subject: Re: TOPMed manuscript authorship

Date: February 7, 2020 at 10:49 AM
To: Sofer, Tamar tsofer@bwh.harvard.edu

        External Email - Use Caution        

Dear Tamar,

Thank you for reaching out.  Please acknowledge the Broad Institute in the acknowledgement section.  This will be fine.

Best,
Namrata

On Wed, Feb 5, 2020 at 10:01 PM Sofer, Tamar <tsofer@bwh.harvard.edu> wrote:
Dear Namrata Gupta,

I was instructed by the TOPMed DCC to email you and ask if someone from the Broad sequencing center would like to be a
coauthor on my manuscript. Note that the draft is complete and attached. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Tamar
 

Tamar Sofer, PhD
Associate Biostatistician 
Brigham and Women’s Hospital
Assistant Professor  
Harvard Medical School
Office: 857-307-0347 | Mobile: 617-792-6194
tsofer@bwh.harvard.edu
brighamandwomens.org

The information in this e-mail is intended only for the person to whom it is
addressed. If you believe this e-mail was sent to you in error and the e-mail
contains patient information, please contact the Partners Compliance HelpLine at
http://www.partners.org/complianceline . If the e-mail was sent to you in error
but does not contain patient information, please contact the sender and properly
dispose of the e-mail.

-- 
Namrata Gupta, PhD, PMP
Director, Scientific Partnerships and Project Management
The Broad Institute
75 Ames, Suite 10019
Cambridge, MA 02142
617-714-7858
namrata@broadinstitute.org
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